
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
April 20, 2007 

 
 
 
 
Leigh Hill 
1110 Hillcrest Road 
Mobile, AL 36695 
 
Re: Case #SUB2007-00055 

Bel Air Executive Park Subdivision, Second Unit, Resubdivision of Lots 27, 
28, and 29 
Northwest corner of Pleasant Valley Road and Executive Park Drive. 
3 Lots / 1.0± Acre 
 

Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s): 
 
At its meeting on April 19, 2007, the Planning Commission considered the above 
referenced subdivision. 
 
After discussion, it was decided to holdover this plan until the May 3rd meeting to allow 
the applicant’s representative to revise the plat to reflect the current right-of-way for 
Pleasant Valley Road, and thus the boundaries of the lots.  Revisions should be submitted 
to the Planning Section of Urban Development by April 24, 2007. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen 
 Deputy Director of Planning 
 
cc: Polysurveying Engineering and Land Surveying 
     Franklin D. Brown 


